
 
 

 

 

 

TO:                      All Employees 

FROM:               Keisha Pottinger-Moore, Associate Director, Human Resources 

DATE:                April 9, 2020 

SUBJECT:         TIAA and 457 Deferred Compensation Phone Meetings 

To protect the health and safety of plan participants and its employees, TIAA and the 
457 Deferred Comp Plan has decided to move all scheduled in-person appointments to 
phone or online appointments. Below you will find the updated TIAA flyer showing all 
dates as being phone based until the campuses resume having its full staff on campus. 
 
If you originally scheduled an in-person meeting with a TIAA financial consultant, they 
will contact you in advance of your scheduled appointment about converting your 
meeting to a phone or online appointment.  
 

 
 
How to Register: 
TIAA- Representative: Elvia Galicia 
Register for one of the sessions at www.TIAA.org/schedulenow. You may also contact 
the rep at 212-913-2028 or elvia.galicia@tiaa.org. 
 
NYS Deferred Compensation 457 - Representative: Arlene Werner 
https://arlene_werner.myretirementappt.com/ (press and hold ctrl down when you 
click the URL).  You may also call and leave a message at 614-854-4547.  

524 W 59th St, 10th Floor 
New York, NY  10019  
T.  212 237 8517 
F. 212 237 8939 
kpottingermoore@jjay.cuny.edu 

 

http://www.tiaa.org/schedulenow
mailto:elvia.galicia@tiaa.org
https://arlene_werner.myretirementappt.com/

